
FRASER POWER SQUADRON

Executive Meeting November 8, 1965, 2000 hours at Richmond High School. 

Present: A. Watts, Gunter Siegmund, R. Dodd, Tony Paiger, Al Curran, Bill Couch, Bill Davey, and 
Lou Durant. 

The minutes of the last executive meeting were accepted as read. Moved by Al Curran and Seconded by Bill 
Couch, Carried.  

Regarding the expected Squadron visit to the Canada Ropes Factory, Tony Paiger volunteered to contact Vern 
Boehm to ascertain the number that can conveniently be handled at each visit and the dates Canada Ropes staff
are available for tours. The information will possibly be announced at the next general meeting. 

Tony Paiger reported that Capt. Kavanaugh promised to be at the General Meeting and speak probably from 
2030 hours to 2100 hours. 

A letter from the Girl Guide Sea Rangers was read and the Secretary advised to answer that we are interested in
giving help. 

Cmdr. Watts read a copy of a letter from himself to the National Secretary advising him that Hew-Brooke as 
District Commander of the Pacific Mainland, has three votes from the Fraser Power Squadron at the Annual 
General Meeting of the Canadian Power Squadrons on November 6, 1965. 

Cmdr. Watts read excerpts from the minutes of the Pacific Mainland District Council Meeting of October 19, 
1965. 

Moved by Cmdr. Watts, Seconded P/Cmdr. Al Curran, Carried that Capt. Kavanaugh be the only speaker at the 
next general meeting and that a film not be used. 

Secretary to advise Tom Hetherington of the dates of expected meetings and social events of the Fraser Power 
Squadron. 

Regarding poles for the Squadron Flags. Al Curran volunteered to obtain poles, Lou Durant volunteered to 
obtain metal plates, Bill Couch volunteered to obtain tubing for poles. 

Moved by Cmdr. Watts and Seconded by Tony Paiger, Carried that the bottle raffle at the General Meeting be 
continued. 

Lt. Cmdr. Paiger advised that he will promote a ten percent kickback from the Quilchena Golf Club. 

Tentative dates for the Fisherman’s Course are: January 17, 18 & 19, January 24, 25 & 26; January 31, 
February 1 & 2. Tentative cost of $15.00 includes tide books and charts. 

Gunter Siegmund volunteered to edit Spilsbury's Piloting course and chair the Fishermen's course. 

Tony Paiger advised that Tad Hiasha has volunteered to act as interpreter to the Japanese fishermen. 

Art Watts volunteered to introduce Gunter Siegmund to Mr. Coulson. 

Gunter Siegmund advised that he can obtain a speaker on marine hydrofoils,and it was felt by those present that
this would be an interesting speaker for a general meeting in the near future. 

Gunter also advised that he has ordered 25 lighters (Power Squadron crest) and it was felt that the club could 
purchase some of those for door prizes. 

Moved by Cmdr. Watts, and Seconded by Ltd. Dodd that the meeting be adjourned. 
Carried. 


